## Department of Employment and Learning

Mrs Cathie White
Clerk to the Committee
Committee for Employment and Learning
Parliament Buildings
Ballymiscaw
Stormont
Belfast
BT4 3XX

Our Ref: COR/306/14

September 2014

Dear Cathie,

Thank you for your letter, 8 July 2014, welcoming views/comments on the contents of the Justice Bill, which commenced Committee Stage on 25 June 2014.

The Department notes the proposed amendments and has no further comments to make.

Yours sincerely

FIONA STANLEY
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer